
 

 

 

March 2024               

Dear Parents, 

As you will be aware, the pavilion is undergoing a refit of the                                    

Heaverham room. The work is under way and going well.                                                          

Our move upstairs has been a thorough success, and the children                                                                                                      

love it. Thank you very much to the dads that came and helped. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                               

                                 

 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Topics – This month’s topic is 

‘spring’ – we shall be 

partaking in lots of outdoor 

play and looking at the 

environment around us. 

 

 

 

Term Dates              

Spring Term – Thursday 4th January – 

Thursday 28th March 2024. Summer Term – 

Monday 8th April 2024 – Friday 16th August 

2024. Autumn Term – Monday 2nd 

September – Friday 20th December 2024.                                                   

                              

Jenny’s new knee 

Jenny is due to have 

knee surgery on the 

23rd of this month so 

may be away from 

nursery for up to 6 

weeks. She will be 

working from home 

and still available 

should you need to 

contact her. The 

girls and I wish her 

all the best and 

expect to see some 

cartwheels soon!! 

Reminders 

❖ We break up for Easter on Thursday 28th and return on 

Monday 8th April. 

❖ We still have some outstanding invoices. Please could you 

pay ASAP if you have not already done so. 

❖ Please ensure your child has weather appropriate, named 

clothing and footwear. Please feel free to take home your 

child’s spare clothes bag and replenish over Easter. 

❖ As the weather turns warmer, we will be going outside for 

picnics. Please could we request older toddlers and 

preschoolers have a cold packed lunch in a lunch bag with 

ice pack, enabling them to take part in our activities. 

❖ We are also encouraging independence in the older children 

by them pouring and drinking their water from cups. We will 

still be using their own bottles for going outside. 

 


